

Headteacher: Miss K Bell B. Ed. Hons. (Cantab)

HERITAGE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL

Park Farm Way Park Farm Peterborough PE2 8XA

Telephone: 01733 703656

Fax: 01733 703657

Website: www.heritageparkschool.co.uk Email: office@heritagepark.peterborough.sch.uk

5 October 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Following a number of requests for homework tasks that do not involve screen time, we would like to review and clarify our homework expectations.

Your child will receive their homework on a Monday and it should be completed and handed in each Friday. Each child from Year 1-6 has a homework book and a piece of paper containing their homework tasks are stuck inside this each week.

Each year group has a list of spellings to learn which are tested on a Friday. Your child needs to write each of their spelling words out once. Your child can also complete extra spelling practice but this should be done on a separate piece of paper or using their Spelling Shed login.

Each year group also has a maths task set and this is listed in their homework book for the week. This could involve practising number bonds or writing a times table in their book. They need to write their maths homework into their book. Your child can also complete additional practice to reinforce and consolidate their skills, on either Maths Shed, Numbots or Times Table Rockstars (Year 2 onwards).

We ask that parents sign to say their child has completed their homework and a space for you to do this will be included on the piece of paper, inside your child's homework book.

If your child does not hand their homework book in on Friday, they will be given until Monday to hand it in. Any child who does not complete their homework will have to go to detention for ten minutes every day, until the homework has been completed, at home.

We thank you for your support with homework.

Kind regards

Miss Bell

